
Hello and Greetings Fellow 

Lions, 

It sure doesnõt feel like Fall 

yet, but as fast as time flies, 

I am sure it will be here 

soon enough. I canõt be-

lieve two months have 

gone by since I took office. 

One of my òtreatsó to my-

self, as being Governor has 

been to make as 

many club events as 

visits. With that be-

ing said, I had the 

opportunity to par-

take in the Gradua-

tion Ceremony of 

the Canine Compan-

ion for Independ-

ence this past 

month. To help the 

program out, Dis-

trict 4 -C5 had a special 

crab feed that helped sup-

port the Lions effort 

(LPCCI) and donated 

$25,000 for this oh-so-

special program. If you 

want to know more about 

the puppy raising program, 

talk to either Cris Gerard 

(916-715-8199) or Mark 

Steffen ( 916-214-8650 ) for 

a LPCCI presentation. This 

is a GREAT PROGRAM! 

By the time you read this, 

our first cabinet meeting 

will have taken place. 

Some of your club officers 

who came expecting officer 

training may have been 

surprised that there wasnõt 

any. Have no fear, you will 

still have one last chance to 

make sure you have attend-

ed this mandatory, yep 

mandatory training to be 

eligible for 100% Club, 

100% President and 100% 

Secretary awards. The 

training date hasn't been 

set yet but keep your eyes 

and ears open.  

You may ask whatõs manda-

tory about it. Our Lions 

Clubs International (LCI) 

governing board has for a 

long time required that all 

òclub officersó or elected 

officials of a club, receive 

the most up-to-date infor-

mation on their positions 

yearly. The Club Officers 

training that our Global 

Leadership Team (in 

charge of training) puts on 

fulfills that requirement. 

Once that block has been 

checked off, your club 

meets the require-

ment for many differ-

ent awards the Dis-

trict hands out. I 

know we donõt do 

what we do for kudos 

and awards, but it is 

another way I can 

say thanks for all you 

do. Please make sure 

you complete your 

officer training.  

Speaking of Cabi-

net Meetings, our next one 

will be held in the Roseville 

area on the 21st of Novem-

ber. I'd like to tell you all 

the fun things that are go-

ing to happen, but that 

would ruin some great sur-

prises. I can tell you that we 

will have a tribute to our 

Veterans and a message 

from our International Pres-

ident.  
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District Governorõs Message 

Send your announcement 

info, articles, and pic-

tures to the Lions Pride 

Editor by the 20th of the 

month .  See back page.  

 

The preferred format is 

in MS Word .  Please 

send pictures as an      

attachment.  
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Involve a U.S. Veteran Program  

 

U.S. veterans have made so 

many great contributions and 

sacrificed so much to serve 

our country. With many ser-

vice members being honora-

bly discharged from the mili-

tary, this is a good time to 

provide them with an oppor-

tunity to get involved in their  

communities. The òInvolve a U.S. Vet-

eran Programó provides qualifying 

veterans the opportunity to continue 

serving in a different way as Lions.  

 

District Global Membership Team 

(GMT) coordinator PDG Bob Olin 

(gmt@district4c5.org) and I  will be 

more than happy to come and talk to 

you on any or all the topics at your 

club meetings. Please invite us!  

Young Adult Membership  

 

Young adult members bring new 

energy and diverse skills into your 

club and ensure your club will be in 

existence in 40 years. By recruiting 

young adults into your club, you can:  

¶ Gain fresh ideas for service 

projects and activities  

¶ Increase hands to do more 

service  

¶ Promote membership that bet-

ter reflects the community  

¶ Mirror current times  

¶ Breathe life into your club  

¶ Sustain your club  

 

Contrary to popular belief, young 

adults want to volunteer and are vol-

unteering at a higher rate than normal.  

 

Student Member Program  

 

Young leaders represent the future of 

Lions Clubs International. They bring 

new energy, inspire fresh ideas for 

service and provide increased sup-

port for local and international pro-

jects.  

 

Students enrolled in an educational 

institution and between the age of 

legal majority through age 30 pay 

only half international dues (US 

$21.50) and are exempt of any        

entrance fees when they join any   

Lions club.  

 

In closing, I have to remind you that there are a lot of events going on in our District and it would be wonderful for everyo ne 

to consider attending a different clubõs fundraiser. Our Lions Education Foundation (LEF) has a golf tournament at Teal Bend 

Golf Course coming up on September 25th (benefitting LEF and Autism Speaks) and a Breast Cancer Walk the morning of 

October 18th, then a Tailgating party at the Higgins Diggins Community Center that afternoon. I'll be there to support all of  

them.  

First Lady Sheri and I want to thank each of you for all you do for your communities. We have been able to see firsthand what  

your fundraising events are and how the money is spent to make your communities a better place to live. "If there is truly a 

need, you can bet there is a Lion working to fulfill that need."  

Have a great September!!  

1st Vice District Governorõs Message 

District Governor continued 

Dear Lions,  

 

Last month, I shared my understand-

ing of our International President Dr. 

Yamada's key points for success. Let's 

talk in detail about one of them.  

 

Ask One Program  

 

Get the tools to energize your mem-

bership efforts and build a stronger, 

healthier club.  

 

Just imagine if every Lion, 1.4 million , 

asked one person to join their club...  

 
...now, imagine how much more Lions 

could do and how many more people 

they could serve!  

 

Let's explore some options:  

 

Family Membership Program  

 

Invite your family to participate in 

your club's next community event, 

because as a family unit, you can re-

ceive a dues discount when              

v o l u n t e e r i n g  t o g e t h e r .  

 

As a Lions family unit you can:  

 

¶ Increase quality family time  

¶ Be a role model  

¶ Help your community  
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on or before February 1.  One interna-

tional grand prize winner will re-

ceive  US $5,000 and a trip to a special 

award ceremony.  

 

Each o f  the 23 meri t  award  

winners wi l l  receive  a cash 

award  of  US$500 and a  cert i f i -

cate o f  ach ievement .  

 

Peace Poster  Contest  Par t ic i -

pant  In format ion  

To learn more about the Lions Interna-

tional Peace Poster Contest, please 

view our brochure , contest rules  and 

deadlines , call 630-203-3812 or con-

tact the Lions Clubs Audio Visuals & 

Events Department . 

Member Resources  

For ordering Peace Poster Contest 

Kits ($11.95+) ð please call Club 

Supplies Sales at (630) 571-5466 or 

1-800-710-7822. Order by October 

1st!!  

 

Questions? ñcontact District 4 -C5 

Peace Poster Vice Chair, Larry Vo-

gelesang at (530) 662 -3814 or        

(530) 383-9384. 

district and international. At the inter-

national level, judges from the art, 

peace, youth, education and media 

communities select one grand prize 

winner and 23 merit award winners.  

Peace Poster  Contest  Awards  

International winners will be notified  

As they say, a picture is worth a thou-

sand words!  

 

Your club can submit a photo(s) of a 

club project to the International Lions 

Club website?  Iõve tried it and itõs an 

easy to use process.  

 

Go to:   

http://members.lionsclubs.org/

EN/resources/communicate -your -

activities/submit -a-photo.php  

 

Posting a photo is the best way to in-

form fellow Lions about your club's 

projects and members. If you have 

photos of service projects or events 

your club has participated in, please 

submit them using the form below. 

And you just might see your club in 

upcoming Lions Clubs International 

publications, our blog  and our Flickr 

photostream . 

 

Photo Information  

 

Please note when submitting photos, 

simplicity is the key. The 

best photos are candid, 

close and clear images of 

Lions actively engaged in a 

project. Staged group pho-

tos, presentations of checks 

and "grip -and-grin" photo-

graphs will not be used.  

 

Submitted photos should be 

at least 1MB in size, and 

must be .JPG, .TIFF or .PNG 

format only. All photos sub-

mitted become the property 

of Lions Clubs International.  

To obtain permission to publish pho-

tos taken by your club, download our 

Photo/Video Authorization Form  or 

Child Photo/Video Authorization 

Form. 

Annual òPeace Posteró Art Con-

test for Kids  

 

Each year, Lions clubs around the 

world proudly sponsor the Lions 

International Peace Poster Contest  

in local schools and youth groups. 

This art contest for kids encour-

ages young people worldwide to 

express their visions of peace. For 

more than 25 years, millions of 

children from nearly 100 countries 

have participated in the contest.  

The theme of the 2015-16 Peace 

Poster Contest is "Share Peace."  
Students, ages 11, 12 or 13 on No-

vember 15, are eligible to partici-

pate.  

Peace Poster  Contest  Judging  

Each poster is judged on originality, 

artistic merit and expression of the 

theme.  

 

Posters advance through several judg-

ing levels: local, district, multiple     
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Did you know?  

Peace Poster ContestñOrder Kit by Oct. 1st  

2014-15 Grand Prize Winner  
 

Wei Jin Qian 

13 years old  

China  

http://www.lionsclubs.org/resources/EN/pdfs/pr775.pdf
http://www.lionsclubs.org/resources/EN/pdfs/PPC_rules.pdf
http://members.lionsclubs.org/EN/serve/contests/peace-poster-contest/index.php
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http://lionsclubsorg.wordpress.com/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/lionsclubsorg/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/lionsclubsorg/
http://www.lionsclubs.org/resources/EN/docs/photo_video_release_form.doc
http://www.lionsclubs.org/resources/EN/docs/child_video_photo_release_form.doc
http://www.lionsclubs.org/resources/EN/docs/child_video_photo_release_form.doc
http://members.lionsclubs.org/EN/serve/contests/peace-poster-contest/index.php
http://members.lionsclubs.org/EN/serve/contests/peace-poster-contest/index.php


 

September 6, 2015  

Mother Lode Lions Annual Pancake Breakfast  

Clara Scheiber Bldg, Corner of Missouri 

Flat/Pleasant Valley Roads  

7 amñ11 am 

$5 pp or $17 for family of 4  

Kids under 5 are free  

September 10, 2015  

Lincoln Hills 9 -11 Golf Tournament  

Lincoln Hills Golf Club. 1005 Sun City Lane  

8:30 am tee off 

$120 per player  

Dave Evans @ 916-267-8425 or dave.d.evans@sbcglobal.net   

September 18, 2015  

Yolo Sunset Lions Tri-Tip Fundraiser Dinner  

417 Lincoln St., Woodland, CA  

6:30 pm social, 7 pm dinner  

$20 pp 

Marie Kearney @ 530 -383-1819 

September 19, 2015  

Mutt Strut, Rusch Park 

7801 Auburn Blvd. (@ Antelope Road),  

Citrus Heights, CA  

Jeff Thom @ 916-995-3967 or jeff.thom@CCBnet.org  

Or www.CCBnet.org/MuttStrut  

Or 1-800-221-6359 

September 25, 2015  

Lions Education Foundation Golf Tournament  

Teal Bend Golf Course  

7200 Garden Hwy., Sacramento  

11:00 am registration, 1 pm shot -gun start  

$125 pp 

PDG Andy Anderson @ 916 -225-8321 or  

andersj@frontiernet.net  

October 3, 3014  

Fair Oaks Lions Tahoe Casino Bus Trip  

Leave from Fair Oaks Park  

7:00 am departure, 6:00 pm return  

$40 pp ($10 gaming/$5 food credits for Harveys)  

Contact:  John Boss @ 916-765-8611 or johnfboss@comcast.net 

or Jan Bonner @ 916-988-8912 or jbbonner@sbcglobal.net  

October 17, 2015  

San Francisco Bus Trip 

Citrus Heights Lions Club  

$40 pp 

For more information contact  

Lion Cathy Stratton at  cstratton23@yahoo.com  

October 18, 2015  

Making Strides Against Breast Cancer Walk  

West Steps, State Capitol, Sacramento  

7:30 amñ10 am 

District Team Lead:  Kitty Kramer @ 530 -662-3896 or  

denandkitk@aol.com   

October 18, 2015  

LEF Tailgate Lunch (49ers vs Ravens) 

Higgins Diggins Lions Clubhouse  

12 noon 

$15 pp  

Donna Prince @ 530-268-0906 or liondprince@gmail.com  

District Happenings  
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Donations are starting to come in for this District 4 -C5 sanc-

tioned event.  Thanks to the Higgins Diggins and Woodland 

Host Lions Club for making donations to this event!   We are 

looking to raise $2,500 minimum and become a òBlue Ribbonó 

team! 

Just thinkñfor a $50 contribution, you can provide 5 rides for a 

cancer patient who has no other way of getting to her doctorõs 

appointments or chemotherapy treatments.   

For $100, you can provide a woman with a wig and sessions at 

the òLook Good, Feel Betteró program.  This program provides 

wigs and teaches women how to do their make -up, since dur-

ing chemotherapy, women often lose their eyebrows and eye-

lashes.  This helps with a womanõs self-confidence since chem-

otherapy is physically draining as well.  I recently heard from 

the Statewide volunteer chair for this program and she stated 

that a woman recently came up to her after her lesson and said 

it was the happiest sheõs been since she had been diagnosed 

with cancer.  

If your club would like to start a team, walk, or contribute, 

please contact:  

Womenõs Development Chair 

Lion Kitty Kramer  

denandkitk@aol.com or 530 -662-3896 

Making Strides Against Breast Cancer Walk-October 18th 

DogFest ñLooking for Teams & Support  

Lion Mark Steffens is looking for support for this event.  

Heõs looking for different Lions Club to make up their 

own teams or help Team Lion Rex or Team LPPCI. 

 

For more information, please contact Lion Mark at  

916-214-8650 or steffens.mark@gmail.com.  

Rex greeting visi-

tors and holding 

down the LPPCI 

table at the August 

22 Cabinet Meet-

ing!  


